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Mar. 6….PTA Meeting 6 pm 
Mar. 8…School Site Council 2:30 pm  
Mar. 9…Family Math Night 6-7:30 
Mar. 13 -17…Spring Break-No School 

CITRUS BIRTHDAY 
BOOK CLUB 

The Citrus Birthday Book Club is 
a lasting and meaningful way 
to celebrate your child’s 

birthday or honor your child’s special 
achievement. Just order a new book from our 
Amazon wish list, and your child’s name, and 
why they are being honored will be inscribed 
inside for the whole school to appreciate. 

You can locate the Citrus Wish list on Amazon, 
to order books for our Citrus School Library. 
Order any book from the list and have it sent 
to: Citrus School Library, 1350 Citrus Ave., Chico 
CA 95926. Send a note to our librarian Mrs. 
Gray (eagray@chicousd.org) with your child’s 
name and why your student is being honored, 
to let us know the book is coming. When the 
book arrives, your child will get to be the first 
person to borrow the book and share it with 
her/his class. The book will be added to the 
library, and everyone who reads it will know 
how great your kid is!  

Email Mrs. Gray with questions or leave her a 
message at 891-3097 ext. 146. 

Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 
items made of Latex from home 

Come and join us for a night of fun, learning, 
and math games. It will be in the multi-purpose 
room on March 9th, 2017 from 6 – 7:30 PM. 
Hope to see you all there! 

 

Chico Unified is offering an optional Spring 
Break Intersession program that will run 
March 13th -17th from 8 AM – 12:30 PM at 
Citrus. Please return your application by 
March 3rd. This will be free of charge. This 
year does not count as attendance make up 
day! 

 

Our Lost & Found is 
overflowing, once again. 
Please check it daily for 
your child’s missing 
clothing, and other items! 
Make sure to put names 

on all of their belongings so when they are found, 
we can return them to the owner. Thank You! 
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